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TO: Service Locations 

 

 

ISSUE  

Due to colder weather, there may be an increase in the frequency of faults, noted below, on 
GHG17/21 DD13 trucks built after June 5th 2019. This is due to a calibration issue in the current 
MCM software (14.1.1.5 or 14.2.1.3). New software is scheduled for release in the first quarter 
of 2021 that will address these faults. 
 
These faults may occur only in colder weather with usage of APUs.  

 1637/2 – Coolant Out Temperature Signal Not Plausible 

 110/0 – Coolant Temperature High 
 
This fault may occur only in cold weather below 32° F (0° C) and most often below 20° F (-7° C). 

 3058/10 – Exhaust Gas Recirculation Slow Response 

REQUIRED ACTION 

Inspect the system for real damage but if trouble is not found, faults can be cleared via 
DiagnosticLink® and repairs are not needed until the calibration corrections are available.  
 
Note that moisture in the venturi is common in colder weather and the venturi/delta pressure 
sensor should not be replaced just because moisture is present.  

CLAIM INFORMATION 

PFP: SOFTWARE 
Component code: 044-003-286 SOFTWARE-MOTOR CONTROL MODULE 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Please contact the Detroit® Customer Support Center at 800-445-1980 or email 
csc@daimler.com if you have any questions. 
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